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Improving NSW Rental Laws Submission 

How to make it easier for renters to keep pets 

Can we please submit the following in regard to keeping pets in rental properties 

We strongly object to any easing of restrictions of keeping pets in rental properties for the 

following reasons: 

 

  

One of our neighbour’s has 2 large dogs in a rental townhouse that bark all day  

Another neighbour has 2 large uncontrollable dogs that would kill an adult if they escaped 

Another neighbour lets her dog pursue the swamp wallabies in the reserve behind our 

house. 

Almost all of  beaches are over run by unrestricted dogs &  

does nothing. A sign indicating that all dogs must remain on lead at all times is 

ignored 

Australia has one of the highest animal extinction rates in the world largely caused by 

domestic cats & dogs 

The NSW Government should be placing restrictions on domestic pets not making it easier 

for them to predate our native animals. 

If we were to rent our property, we will never permit the keeping of pets on our property. With 

the current rental shortage, the NSW State Government should be encouraging landlords to 

make more properties available. One of the main reasons landlords don’t want pets in their 

properties is the damage they because which can easily exceed the bond.

It has been a long-standing tradition that the landlord has the right to refuse the keeping of 

pets & this should remain unchanged. 

Please see article below in regard to the impact of cats on native animals 

Regards 

      

  












